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Town of Bellingham  

CEMETERY COMMITTEE 

Public Hearing Notice 

The Bellingham Cemetery Committee will hold a public hearing on July 26, 2022, at 1:00 in the 
Arcand Meeting Room located in the upper level of the Municipal Building, 10 Mechanic Street 
to discuss modifications to the Town Cemetery Regulations.  

The proposed modifications will address: 

o Add verbiage to define allowable times for weekend interment Amend Fee 
o Add a section to the Town Cemetery Regulations regarding Pet Interment 
o Increase to reflect cost for the Town to provide granite grave markers 

 Casket Burial from $600.00 to $800.00 
 Urn Burial from $400.00 to $600.00 

Copies of the proposed revisions can be found on the Cemetery Committee page of the Town 
website at www.bellinghamma.org. 

Individuals who wish to comment but are unable to attend the hearing should submit written 
comments to the Bellingham Cemetery Committee, 26 Blackstone Street, Bellingham, MA 
02019-1602 or via email to bsooklal@bellinghamma.org, before noon on July 26, 2022. 


